
NOTICE 

 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Fort Montgomery Fire 

District will hold their regular monthly meeting for the month of February on Tuesday, February 

13, 2024, rather than February 20, 2024 as previously noticed.  The meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. 

at the firehouse located at Route 9W, Fort Montgomery, New York. 

 

      JENNIFER HURST, SECRETARY  

      FORT MONTGOMERY FIRE DISTRICT 

 


